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Dear Parents 

 

CONFIRMATION 

On Thursday 11th May our year 7 children will receive the Sacrament of Confirmation.  

To help all within school prepare for Confirmation P1-P3 children will be dismissed from 

school at 11.00am.  

Children from P4-P6 will be forming our Choir. 

Those children  in P3 who have an older brother/sister may join choir to facilitate pick-ups. 

P4-P6 children should come to school as normal on Thursday 11th wearing school uniform. 

Children will be bused to the Church and can be collected from the Church at 

1.00pm. 

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

Year 4 children will receive the Sacrament of First Holy Communion on Saturday 13th May 

at 11.00am. 

Choir members (P5-7) are expected to attend wearing school uniform and are asked to be 

seated no later than 10.45am.  Children may be collected from the Church at 12 noon. 

 

All families are invited to attend Confirmation and First Communion. 

 

Thank you so much for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

MRS D MILLER 

Principal 

 

 

 


